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I	fully	support	higher	feed-in	tariffs	for	home	PV	cells	to	represent	the	true	value	
of	the	electricity	they	are	regenerating.	That	tariff	should	also	rise	over	time	to	
encourage	more	people	to	adopt	PV	cells	on	their	roofs.		All	this	is	necessary	to	
be	done	NOW	to	avert	the	damage	done	to	the	environment	and	future	
generations	from	fossil	fuels.	
	
Sam	Marshall		
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